
Fall  River’s  “Forever  Paws”
updates  on  Miss  Molly’s
condition
“Miss  Molly  has  been  discharged  from  NEMAC.  She  has  had
surgery, and is recovering. She will be on antibiotics and
pain medication. She needs to be monitored constantly, for her
wound care, surgery site, eating, and drinking. She is in the
best possible foster care for her recovery and has a follow-up
appointment in 2 weeks. She still has a long way to go so
PLEASE keep her in your thoughts and prayers. Thank You all
for your donations, shares and well wishes! We appreciate you!

#foreverpawsfamily

#prayersformolly

#familypetsaresuperheros

#gratefuleveryday

Donations for her care can be made via FB, Venmo, in person at
the shelter, via our website with the Donate Button or over
the phone via credit card. She still has quite the recovery
ahead of her but we believe she WILL get the happy ending she
deserves!”
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